
 

 

To the Young Participants in the Easter Triduum in Rimini 
 

From the Vatican, March 28, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear friends, 

To all of you who are gathered to experience the Easter Triduum together in Rimini, I send 
cordial greetings. 

Thank you for coming together and accompanying Jesus with your prayer, singing, reflection 
and many other different ways, but with a single purpose, to renew the joy of being God’s children. 
He says to all of us, “With age-old love I have loved you; so I have kept my mercy toward you.” 
(Jer. 31:3). 

I strongly ask you to bring your talents, your joy, your hope, in favor of brotherhood. Thank 
you for your “yes” to Jesus! Keep going! 

Entrusting your intentions to the intercession of the Blessed Virgin Mary, I wish you a fruitful 
encounter and ask you not to forget to pray for me. Happy Easter! 

May Jesus bless you and may the Blessed Virgin keep you in Her care. 

 
Fraternally, 
Pope Francis 


